

Diversity in Culture Task Force- Meeting Agenda Feb 3, 2021 -4:00 pm – Zoom NOTES

In attendance:

Mariana Banda, Carmen R. Cuevas, David Carlander, Gigi Fiumerodo, Jamie Harmon, Eric Martinsen, Lisa Marie Ruiz, Fernando Salinas, Peter Sezzi, Steve Turner, Jenchi Wu

Guests: Jose Maldonado, Amparo Medina, Gabriela Rodriguez, Emily Zwaal

- Welcome
 - Guests from OC and MC
 - Cross marketing events?

- Updates on Events (See draft of excel sheet at meeting; OC events in highlighting)
Tues – MC Multicultural Day – Try to keep this day open so we don't step on their day
 - Performance Monday with Brent Wilson- Mon, April 12 (PETER)
 - Professor Carlos Munoz- Mon April 12 (JOSE)
 - Dr. Gina Garcia – Wed 12noon – Keynote (ERIC)
 - Dr. Gina Garcia – Wed 2:30pm -- Workshop (ERIC)
 - Author Gabby Rivera – Thurs April 15 (?) (DAVID)
 - Matt Sedillo's Performance- Thurs at 4:00 PM (FERNANDO)
 - Sade Champagne- Thurs at April 15 at 10:00 am (STEVE)
 - Llewellyn- Monday at 2:30 pm? (STEVE)
 - Carly – Thurs at 2:30pm (STEVE)
 - Julie Tumamait- Stenslie (not confirmed) (GIGI)
 - ASL Club from OC – (Emily Zwaal contact)
 - First Nations performers / offerings – (Jose Maldonado contact)
 - Henny Kim-Ortel's Speakers
 - Greg Gonzales and Mike Takeda, mindfulness in law enforcement (not confirmed)
 - Tina Carlson (UCLA- mindfulness) Wed , April 14 at 4:00 PM

Student Panel? Student Clubs?

- Updates on Virtual Poetry Slam
 - Marketing has been contacted
 - Website will be updated on Friday with Carmen and Rock
 - ASVC proposal will be submitted on Monday, 2/8
 - Invite OC student poets to participate, ask OC Student Government to partner with prizes; whoever wins, wins (*not* an OC winner, a VC winner)
 - Rough draft of Canvas module for poetry slam details will be published shortly

- New Vendor Docs-update

- W9- and Pre hire worksheet need to be submitted asap
- Personal Services contract and Invoices can be completed later
- Other considerations:
 - ASL interpreters for events
 - Student art contest for 2022? (Art department will use same criteria, submissions will be due by March 26th)
 - Managing Zoom, Eventbrite, etc. (GIGI meeting with Matt Moore on Friday)
 - How will breakout rooms be managed in webinar? Would a cap be set on the events?
 - Surveys
 - Emcees for each speaker
 - Bringing classes to events: announcing to classes and setting up extra credit assignments
 - Need to include a LGBTQ+ event
 - Do we have events overlap?
- Our meeting schedule- 1ST AND 3RD Wednesdays at 4:00 : Next meeting Feb 17, 2021

FIRST WORKSHOP WITH FERNANDO SALINAS:
 ZOOM SESSION ON Feb 22nd at 1 pm:
<https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91703627886>